

# November 23 2023 Program Plan Planning Meeting

We had on the 2023-11-23 an unofficial meeting to discuss the program plan and our general way forward,

## Attendees

---

- Peter Koen - Microsoft
- Markus Spiekermann - Fraunhofer ISST
- Paul Buck - Eclipse Foundation
- Sven Löffler - T-Systems
- Gerard van der Hoeven - iSHARE
- Sebastian Steinbuss - IDSA
- Paul Buck, Eclipse Foundation

## Meeting Minutes

---

The Committee needs to decide on the structure for the meeting minutes, which fulfills the requirements of the Eclipse Foundation. The group was in favor of using a wiki. [@ssteinbuss](#) will follow up on this with [@scorbett](#).

## Program Plan

---

The discussion on the Program Plan is documented in the GitLab issue [program-plan#1](#) .

## Follow-up actions

---

- The next official steering committee meeting should schedule a discussion on the [Eclipse Specification Process](#) and how to start the committees of the Working Group.